
 

South Central is excited to feature Guillermo (Bill) Martinez, MS MT SBB (ASCP) CSBB (ASQ) of LifeSouth 

Community Blood Centers as one of our 2022-2023 Board of Directors! Bill currently serves as District IV 

Director. 

QUESTION: Why did you decide to get more involved with SCABB through service on a committee 

and/or the Board of Directors? 

ANSWER: I believe in SCABB's vision. 

 

 QUESTION: What is something you love to do outside of work? 

ANSWER: Spend time with family, go to the beach, read non-fiction books, watch Florida Gator sports.  

 

QUESTION: If you could share just one benefit of SCABB membership with a non-member, what would 

it be? 

ANSWER: Access to phenomenal educational opportunities from experts in their fields at a reasonable 

price. 


